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Please file all responses electronically no later than Monday, July 14, 2025, via the Commission’s 
website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form 
(reference Docket No. 20250000-OT). If you have any questions, please contact me by phone (850) 
413-6518 or email at pbuys@psc.state.fl.us. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
s/ Penelope D. Buys 
 
Penelope D. Buys 
Engineering Specialist Division of Engineering 
 

PB:da 
 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20250000-OT) 
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